NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Jennifer A. Salisbury Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

December 14, 2000

Texaco Expl & Prod Inc
ATT: Denice Leake

P O Box 3109

Midland, TX 79702

RE; CANCELLATION OF INTNET TO PLUGBACK

Vacuum Glorieta West Unit
#94-J, 36-17s-34e
API #30-025-31841

Gentlemen:
Twelve months or more have elapsed since Division Form C-101, Notice of Intentions to Plugback, for the subject well was approved.
To date no progress reports, Forms C-103, have been received. Therefore, approval of your permit to Plugback is hereby nullified.

If, after consideration, you wish to do this work, you will need to re-apply. Your well retains an active status, completed as an
Injection well in the Vacuum Glorieta Pool.

Very truly your,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
b
Chris Williams
District I, Supervisor
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